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CATHOLIC DIOCESE OF ROCKHAMPTON

Bishop's Office
24 February 1998
Mrs Mary Eather
Neerkol Action Support Group Committee
PO Box 350

Paradise Point Qld 4216

Dear Mary

Please find enclosed, eight copies of my letter of apology to the former residents
of Neerkol.

I am grateful to the Neerkol Action Support Group Committee for their
understanding and acceptance of the negotiations over the letter. I regret again, I
was not able to attend the meeting on Tuesday.

By the time you receive these copies, I will have contacted you by phone, to try to
arrange a suitable time to meet.

With best wishes.

Yours sincerely
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Brian Heenan
Bishop of Rockhampton
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